

Friday 24th April 2020,

Dear Children (and Parents),

What a beautiful week it has been outside. I hope you are trying to make the most of the sunshine by going out onto your balcony or into your garden if you have one. We are all allowed to do one lot of exercise each day and I have been trying to go for a long walk to keep my steps up and to make the most of the beautiful weather. I've also planted some seeds so I am hoping that I will have lots of tomatoes and courgettes in the weeks to come! I wonder who else has been helping to do some planting.

This week I had a Zoom meeting with your teachers and they all wanted to say hello. They are really enjoying the learning you have been doing on J2E and love hearing from you on the learning conversations. Don't forget to go onto J2E at least once each week to say hello to your teacher. This will help us to know that you are ok, even if you are doing some different learning. We will try to phone you on a Thursday or Friday if we haven't heard from you so make sure you go on and say hello. If you are finding J2E a bit tricky, you can ask your adult to phone school for some help or you can take photos of any of the work you have done and email this to school:

admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

The school office will then forward it to your teacher so they can see what you have been doing. We really want to make sure that we hear from all of you each week so we know how you are doing.

Have a lovely weekend and Ramadan Mubarak to all families who are observing Ramadan from today.

Mrs Morgan-Soane

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









